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PUBLIC ADVISORY #5 
 

In anticipation of the full proclamation of the Public Procurement and Disposal of 
Public Property Act, 2015 (as amended), and the requirements for establishing a 
comprehensive database, The OPR is in the process of compiling contact information, 
as required, under section 61 (2) of the Act which states:  
 
 
“For the purpose of this Act, a public body shall have a procurement officer who shall 
be responsible for public procurement and the disposal of public property for that 
body and shall notify the Office, in writing, of the name and designation of its 
procurement officer.” 
 
 
The OPR hereby advises, in furtherance to the development of the database and to 
facilitate ongoing communication with public bodies, that they are requested to submit 
the name, designation, telephone number and email information of their procurement 
officer to The OPR, by January 31st, 2019 at opr.feedback@opr.org.tt. 
 
 
Public bodies and persons or entities receiving public money, as found in the definition 
section in Part I, should become familiar with the Public Procurement and Disposal of 
Public Property Act, 2015. 
 
 

Next up - Public Advisory #6  
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